
Public Hearing  December 10, 2019 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District met in the 

Colesburg Media Center, on Tuesday, December 10, 2019 for the purpose of conducting a public hearing 

on the 2019-20 Budget Amendment.  

Directors Present: Jeff Hoeger, Tammy Kirby, Robert Schilling, Dan Venteicher, and Matt Elliot.  

Directors Absent: None. 

Also present: Superintendent Rob Busch, Principal Dawn Voss, and Board Secretary Melissa 

Conner.  

Visitors: Abigail Schilling, Carston Calderwood, Larry Steffen, LuAnn Bolsinger, Mary Ann Every, 

Kevin Kleis, Kristy Mather, Annette Lenz, Carson Kirby, Maddy Streicher, Craig Purcell, Brayden Stannard, 

Rose Heuchelin, Avery Brown, Brady Brown, Mary Brown, Les Simons, Bryce Stannard, David Horstman, 

& Ella Aulwes. 

President Schilling welcomed our visitors. 

Director Kirby motioned to approve the agenda. Director Hoeger seconded the motion. Motion 

Carried 5-0.  

President Schilling declared the public hearing open at 6:07 p.m.  

President Schilling asked if any written or oral objections have been filed or if anyone has any 

comments at this time. No comments were received or presented.  

Director Hoeger moved to close the hearing at 6:08 p.m. Director Venteicher seconded the 

movement. Roll Call Vote: Ayes: Hoeger, Kirby, Schilling, Venteicher, and Elliot. Nays: None. Motion 

Carried 5-0.  

 

 

_____________________________         ___________________________ 

     Robert Schilling, President               Melissa Conner, Secretary 


